Presentation of the candidate. Highlights
Name: Henning Andreas Haga
Work location: Unit of anaesthesia and radiology, Department of companion animal clinical sciences
Position: Professor

Education:  Veterinarian, PhD, European Veterinary Specialist in Anaesthesia and Analgesia (DiplECVAA)
Work experience: 
· Private practitioner, mixed practice
· PhD student, Department of Large Animal Surgery, NVH
· Clinical Instructor, Equine clinic, NVH
· Associate professor/Professor, Unit of anaesthesia and radiology, NVH/NMBU
Organizational experience / advice / controls etc. Relevant appointments and / or management experience: 

· Head of unit, Unit of Anaesthesia and Radiology, NVH/NMBU, 2012-2016

· Committee for research, Department of Companion Animal Clinical Science, Norwegian University of Life Sciences. Member 2014-

· The Legal Advisory Council for Veterinary Medicine in Norway. Deputy 2013-

· Committee for research and ethics. Norwegian School of Veterinary Science. Deputy and then Member 2009-2013

· The committee for nomination of Professors and employing of scientific personnel. NVH. Deputy and then Member 2003-2008.

· Committee for establishing as system to secure the quality of teaching at the NVH. Member 2003- 2004.

· Board for the department of large animal clinical science. NVH, Member 2002-2003

· Board of the Norwegian Veterinary Association at the Norwegian School of Veterinary Science. Member. 2000 - 2002.
Why do you want to be member of the Board?
There are several changes happening at the same time at the faculty of veterinary medicine. Within a few years we will move to a new location and new buildings, the curriculum for the veterinary students will be reformed and the veterinary technicians' education will be changed into a Bachelor degree. At the same time we will continue doing research and supervise PhD students. I hope to be able to facilitate this process through being a board member and bringing with me experience from most of the core activities of the Veterinary Faculty into the board.
What do you see as the main challenges for the board?
More students of veterinary medicine will soon gain access to the university, and just recently, an extra year has been added to the veterinary technician curriculum while we soon will move to a new location. Because of this teaching in clinical subjects will soon be faced with a challenge of more students in a new location and a change in the type and load of patients entering the hospital. It is important that the board is able to facilitate this process so that the quality of the education is preserved, or maybe even improved. At the same time the quality of teaching and research within pre- and paraclinical subjects must be maintained at a high level, and dissipation of knowledge into the outside community should be continued. When the faculty is well established in new surroundings, it is natural to evaluate and possibly change the internal structure of the organisation of the faculty. 

